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A message from Mr farrell

The Governing body would
like your views

Access the annual
Parent/Guardian survey here

by scanning the QR Code

Dear Parents/Carers

A huge well done to Class 6 for their fantastic collective worship this
week! They brought our school values of respect, kindness, resilience,
and joy to life with such thoughtfulness and enthusiasm. You made us

all very proud!
As the weather gets colder, please remember to send children in with

warm coats, hats, and gloves, and don’t forget their winter PE kit on PE
days. Let’s keep everyone cozy and ready to learn and play!

Thanks for your support as always!

Mr Farrell



classroom news

Last Week Class R had a Stay & Play session where family members could come and
join in with ‘Learning Through Play Time’. We have been looking at the festival of

Diwali, so there were mehndi hand patterns to draw, firework paintings to make and
the opportunity to act out the story of Rama & Sita, alongside many more exciting

activities. Lots of parents and carers came to join in with the learning and get
involved in Reception life. A fantastic time was had by all!

Year 2 have been working on calligrams.
They spent time thinking of different

adjectives to describe the item they would
base their finished piece on then designed

ways to make these words look like their
meaning. After a lot of hard work they then
built these into images. The children then
read their adjectives to the class to see if

they could work out what they were
describing before revealing their final piece.
The final calligrams were all wonderful and

we have chosen a couple to share which
used brilliant adjectives but had us stumped

until the final reveal.



Thursday 28th November - Workshop on supporting feeling of anger with Leanne Martin (EFIA) -
9.15am. Please email jberry@stannes.cambs.sch.uk to book a space.
Monday 2nd December - Whole school Eucharist parents invited 2.30pm and Advent Exhibition from
3.30pm
Thursday 5th December - Class 4 Assembly 2.50pm start (doors open at 2.40)
Friday 6th December - Rocksteady Concert starts at 9.30am
Friday 13th December - Christmas Fayre
Mon 16th/Tues17th December - KS1 Nativity 2.30pm
Thursday 19th December - Christmas Dinner
Friday 20th December - Christingle
Friday 20th December - Last day of term

upcoming events

Reminders and other news

SEND HINTS AND TIPS FROM MISS TAVENDER
Create a Calm Environment

Sensory considerations: Be mindful of
sensory sensitivities (e.g., light, noise,

textures) and make adjustments to their
environment where possible.

Calm space: Designate a quiet, safe space
where they can retreat when feeling

overwhelmed.
Reduce clutter: A tidy, organized space can

help minimize distractions.

SEND IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS

Thank you to everyone who returned and updated
details on the data collection forms sent round in

September.

Please could we ask that any future changes to
contact details are always updated on Arbor.


